
ASIAFLE - Trading Halt and Resumption of Trading 

ASIA FILE CORPORATION BHD 

 

Kindly be advised that trading in ASIAFLE's shares will be halted with effect from 9.00 a.m., 

Monday, 30 November 2020. 

  

Trading in the shares will resume with effect from 10.00 a.m., Monday, 30 November 2020. 

  

Your attention is drawn to the Company's announcement dated 29 November 2020. 

 


